
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Acorn Park School 

             Newsletter 

 
                                                              Friday July 11th 2025 

                                                  Acorn Park - Weekly Roundup 

Good afternoon everyone, 
 

We hope you are all looking forward to the end of term and the Summer holidays! 
But before we get there, we’ve got 7 more school days, finishing with Acorn Fest on 

the 22nd July. Remember we are finishing at 2pm on the 22nd. 
 

It is due to be very warm again next week, so please continue to send children in 
with suncream on and hats/sunglasses – thank you to everyone already doing this, it 

is lovely seeing everyone outside having fun! 
 

We’ve had some lovely trips out this week: Angelou class have been out to Great 
Yarmouth, Shakespeare have been to Framlingham Castle and the Norfolk Tank 
museum, Luca has been to Pleasure Hills and everyone in Mpanga building have 

been off to CurveMotion. Also Potter class (our Reception class) managed their first 
offsite trip this week – to Banham zoo! 

 
If you haven’t yet completed the uniform order yet, please complete today - 

https://forms.office.com/e/73AKaQYEGR (If you’ve submitted the form, we will 

have received it 😊). 
 
 

School Office 01953 888656 

 

Web: https://www.acornpark.org.uk/ 
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Student stars! 
 

Care: 
Rylee B for being so caring towards others 

 
Strive: 

Kinney class for all their hard work planning and hosting their bake sale. They were 
all brilliant and raised over £75 for charity! 

 
Grow: 

Potter class for attending their very first school trip, they visited Banham Zoo this 
week. They all coped so well being in a different environment as they all walked 

round the zoo and enjoyed looking at all the animals. They were amazing! 
 

Thrive: 
Charlie S for managing a huge transition with a big grin! 

 
Hope you all have a lovely weekend! 

Adam 😊 


